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Dear Parents  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope that you had an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend. With the teacher 
strike on Tuesday, this was a shorter week for most of our students. 

Well done to all the Year 11 students and the Sixth Formers who came in 
on Tuesday. There was a special assembly to help the Year 11 students get ready for the 
examination period. 

This afternoon, we had a very enjoyable afternoon tea to celebrate the coronation of King Charles 
III. As I said to the students, this is a historic occasion and important that we marked it so that they 
can tell their children and grandchildren what they did for the coronation. 

Have a lovely Coronation weekend. 

Best wishes,   

Dr Matthew Laban 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BARCLAY ACADEMY  
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KING CHARLES III CORONATION

              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



KARTING – WHILTON MILL

               

Last weekend the karting team attended Whilton Mill race meet. Well 
done for another fantastic set of results. Reece W received 1st in class 
14, Harrison W received 1st in class 12 MSUK, Evan H received 1st in 
class 15 162 class, Josh H received 1st in class 11 MSUK, Josh P 
received 2nd in class 12 MSUK, Oliver C received 3rd in class 14, Harley 
G received 5th in class 7, Evan H received 9th in class 15 and Leo G 
received 9th in class 11. 

 
 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Monday 8th May – King Charles III Coronation Bank Holiday 

Friday 12th - Sunday 14th May – KS3 Football and Netball Sports Tour 

Monday 15th May – Start of External Summer Exams for Year 11 & Year 13 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June Half Term Holidays 

 

 PRE – LOVED UNIFORM SHOP  
 

Barclay Academy’s Second Hand Uniform Shop opening time is  

Wednesday 1.30pm - 3pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


